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22nd June 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Stubbers Adventure Centre –Bonham Road site  

The day trip to Stubbers Adventure Centre is fast approaching, and the children are getting very excited.  We will be 

taking the year group as a whole so as to avoid crossing ‘bubbles’, on Thursday, 1st July 2021.  We will be travelling 

by coach. 

Children will need to be in school for 8:15 am sharp, we will not wait for late comers! We aim to be back to 

school for approximately 5:30 pm depending on traffic.  The children will be doing three activities, two ‘dry’ activities 

and one ‘wet’ activity.  Please be assured that for ‘wet’ activities, the children will be wearing buoyancy aids and do 

not need to be able to swim to participate. 

The children need to take a bag containing; 

A packed lunch, bottle of water (plastic bottle only), snacks if require - polite reminder NO NUTS or CHEWING 
GUM 

• Water bottles can be topped up at Stubbers. 

• A change of clothes in case they are too wet to wear the same clothes for the next activity.  Stubbers suggest 

2 tops (at least 1 to be long sleeved) and 2 bottoms (at least 1 to be full length).  A jumper/fleece in case they 

get cold. 

• A change of shoes in case they get them too wet for the next activity. 

• A towel to help them dry off. 

• Sun cream if needed 

 

These would be best taken in a sports bag rather than a carrier bag as they break easily.  A bin bag inside could hold 

any wet clothes that they are bringing home.  Clothes should be labelled with names.  The children can wear any 

clothes that day (old ones are best), jogging bottoms/leggings only.  They need to be wearing trainer style shoes – 

not flip-flops or any type of open shoe e.g. sandals.  The instructors will not allow them to take part if they are wearing 

incorrect footwear.  They should also wear a jacket. 

The children are not allowed to take any valuables/mobile phones/I-Pads or money. 

The Stubbers risk benefit analysis and Coronavirus risk assessment can be found on the school website. 

Please complete the attached personal details form as a matter of urgency, providing us with emergency 

contact/medical details, etc. 

 

Kind regards  

 Mrs L Williams 
 Senior Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


